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Public Notice 

Notice is hereby given that the 

scheduled meeting of the 

Virgin Islands Public Services 

Commission for Tuesday, 

August 08, 2023, has been 

canceled. The next meeting 

will take place in the month of 

September. 
Learn more about the VIPSC matters and efforts by 

visiting the Facebook page and website – 

www.psc.vi.gov 
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